
I strongly object to the proposal to site a Crematorium in the Wetlands 

This proposal will:

Impact this Site of Special Scientific Interest
Reduce the effectiveness of the flood alleviation
Impact local schools and residential areas
Affect the environment and local traffic
Remove a vital community space that has been so beneficial for the mental
wellbeing of the local community during lock down

Please look at other measures to provide crematorium services such as extending hours, 
or building extra furnaces in the existing facilities.

 I call on the Council to remove all reference to Firs Farm wetlands from Policy SPCL4.
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